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COOKS LEA 
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Tel. Nos: 01304 611360 
and 01304 621145 
Email: headteacher@eastry.kent.sch.uk 

www.eastry.kent.sch.uk 
 

Friday, 21st April 2023 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I refer to my letter sent earlier in the week regarding teacher union strikes on 27th April and 2nd May 
2023. 
 
I am pleased to let you know that we are now able to open to Year 5 on 27th April, however, Year 5 
will remain closed on 2nd May. School will remain closed for Year R on both days. 
 
For those children in Year 5 who are taking part in a football tournament on 27th April, this will be going 
ahead. 
 
All the staff are trying to minimise the disruption to the children however there may be some aspects 
of the school day that are a little different including lessons taught on that day and different staff in 
each class. If your child needs different equipment e.g. forest school clothing or PE we will let you know 
via class dojo. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. Please be advised that if staffing levels 
change from those anticipated we will communicate with you as soon as possible. 

 
 
Kind regards, 

 

 
 
Mrs Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
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